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From: Christian Holden <christian@desertsagerentals.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 10:38 PM
To: Plan
Subject: Dollar General CROOK COUNTY
MAY 03 2024

e PLANNING DEPT

As a local business owner and Crook County property owner with interest in the area proposed for a
Dollar General, | would like to voice my concerns for this proposal. | am not in favor of a Dollar General in
Juniper Canyon. | am a proud supporter of local businesses and love the spirit of Crook County for
“keeping it local”. While there is a lack of convenience for some in Juniper Canyon, | feel it would be most
beneficial to focus on growing local businesses in that area to serve the community. Dollar General has a
proven track record of targeting low income areas and taking advantage of the community. | fear this
would be a poor decision to allow this in Crook County.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind Regards,

Christian Holden, Owner
Desert Sage Rentals LLC
541-362-1879
www.desertsagerentals.com
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